
Friday December 8, 2006

NHS Holiday Office Hours Announcement
NewHaven Software will be closed on the following days this holiday season:

* Friday, December 8th

* Monday, December 25th

* Monday, January 1st 2007

Our offices will also close early at Noon PST on the following days prior to the Christmas and
New Year's holiday weekends:

* Friday, December 22nd

* Friday, December 29th

The NHS Support email inbox will be monitored on Friday 8th, 22nd and 29th for
emergencies. Please submit any support requests via email, as the phones will not be
answered during these closures.

We wish you the happiest of holidays, and look forward to serving you throughout the new year!

NewHaven Software
PO Box 3456

Redmond, WA 98073-3456
Phone: (425) 861-7120

Fax: (425) 861-7460

http://newhavensoftware.com/

